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Proposed 2015 Work Plan 
Working Group Goods Packed by Measure 

 
 
The 2015 objectives for the working group for goods packed by measure are:  
 

1. Send APLMF members Draft 2 of the OIML guidance document ‘Defining the System 
Requirements for a Certification System for Prepackages’ to all APLMF members and request 
comments from all non TC6 members.  
 
The chair of the working group will collate the responses and submit. 

 
2. Send the draft test procedures for glazed seafood and growing media products for review 

and comments to the APLMF members identified at the 2013 APLMF meeting. 
 
Identified members 
- Australia 
- Malaysia 
- Vietnam 

*Please contact me if you would like to be included in this group.  
 

 
3. Send a request by email to all APLMF members to supply their current test procedures for 

packaged goods products (in English). The working group to share work between the 
members to develop these test procedures into a clear and concise documents that can be 
used by metrology officials for training or enforcement and industry members.      
 
Examples of identified areas for developing test procedures are: 
 

a. Determining the quantity of a carbonated liquid 
b. Determining the quantity of ice cream 
c. Determining the quantity of paint  
d. Practical guide for completing an Average Quantity Inspection on mass, volume and 

length 
e. Determining the quantity contained in Aerosols 

 
 
 



4. This group will continue collaboration and reporting to economies on the work of OIML 
Technical Committee 6; Pre Packaged Products in relation to: 

 

 Further developments of the guidance document ‘Defining the System Requirements for a 
Certification System for Prepackages’ 

 Revision OIML R79: Labelling for Pre-packaged Products 

 Revision OIML R87: Quantity of Product in Pre-packages 


